ADDENDUM NO. 6
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Prequalified Contractors to Provide General Contractor A and/or B
Services Statewide

SFA-PCC24-01

Statewide

ISSUED BY School Facilities Authority
State of Hawai‘i

DATE 11/26/2024

This post addendum modifies the original Request for Proposal for the Project issued on
09/16/2024 and any previously issued addenda. The items in this addendum shall govern the
work, taking precedence over previously issued specifications mentioned.

A. CHANGE TO SOLICITATION DESCRIPTION
1. Change of solicitation description and replace with the following:

a. The School Facilities Authority (SFA) manages a variety of projects across all
Hawaiian Islands. This solicitation seeks to establish a prequalified vendor list
for General Contractor A and/or B licensed work at various facilities. Projects
will occur at various sites statewide. Contractors selected under this RFP will
be included in a prequalified pool and invited to submit proposals for specific
projects as they arise.
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